Stewart Armstrong

From:

Janet Clarke

Sent:

Sunday, May 15, 2016 5:59 PM

To:

Voter Assistance

Subject:

For the May 17th Voter Assistance Advisory Committee Meeting

While I will likely not be able to attend the May 17th meeting, please find my testimony below (which I fully authorize to be read or otherwise used.)

Long time Bronx residents, both my husband Phil Clarke Jr. and I (Janet Clarke, born Janet Goodman) have voted consistently in the Norwood borough for over a decade. Prior to the primary deadline, both my husband and I checked online to ensure we were still actively and properly registered to our chosen political affiliation - Democrat. We were. I even went on the DMV website to once again certify myself as a registered Democrat. I received a confirmation email from DMV that the registration was received.

But upon arriving at the polls, <u>neither</u> of us was properly registered. My husband Phil was listed as a Republican, and my name was completely missing from both books.

We therefore both voted by affidavit, and are extremely worried that our votes (and our neighbors votes) were counted.

We were not the only ones who encountered this problem. Other friends reported that they had similar problems as well. Please note that I would be happy to provide even more information on this, and assist with anything needed to ensure that NYC's votes were correctly registered.

-- Janet (Goodman) Clarke